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NEW TEACHERS TO WALK RED CARPET AT NEW TEACHER ORIENTATION 
 
Fargo Public Schools is rolling out the red carpet to welcome its new teachers and make them 
feel like the VIPs they are. 
 

WHAT:   New Teacher Orientation Red Carpet 
WHEN: Wednesday, August 3 at 7:45 a.m. 
WHERE: South Entrance, FPS District Office, 700 7th Street South, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Dr. Liann Hanson, Director of Standards Based Instruction, 

hansonl3@fargo.k12.nd.us or 701.446.1047 for more information. 
 
Fargo Public Schools’ new teachers will get a taste of fame as they walk the red carpet and take their 
first steps into the District on their way to New Teacher Orientation on Wednesday, August 3 at the 
FPS District Office. 
 
Current FPS staff will line the red carpet to give the new hires a warm welcome of clapping and 
cheering as they enter the building. Each new teacher will be given a gift bag at the beginning of 
their carpet walk and the individuals lining the carpet will fill their bags with goodies. 
 
This is the second red carpet walk for new teachers this summer. A previous group of new teachers 
was greeted with glitz and glam on July 13. 
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